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PRESS RELEASE 

Moving forward with great plans 

Two important decisions were made by the Town Council at its meeting held on 8th 

November. 

 

The Town Plan and Action Plan for 2021 to 2027 were adopted and work will start on the 

projects immediately. (copy attached) 

 

A Defibrillator Plan was approved with installations to take place asap at Mount Field and 

Telephone Box in the High Street to go alongside the one already installed in the telephone 

box in Cefn Coch Road.   In addition the Black Lion has raised money for a defibrillator  to be 

located there close the Market Square.  Also there is one at the Leisure Centre and the 

Doctors Practise.  There will be other locations added as funding and resources allow. 
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